
 
 

Highland Affected Area 

07-04-25 

Due to a loss in system pressure in the Highland area, a precautionary boil water notice has been issued. If you are receiving 

this message the advisory is applicable to you. You will be contacted again when this advisory is lifted. If you have further 

questions, please call our office at 541-382-5342 or visit our website at avionwater.com. 

 

ADDRESS 

64905 CLINE FALLS RD 

65115 CLINE FALLS RD 

65135 CLINE FALLS RD 

65175 CLINE FALLS RD 

65100 GERKING MARKET RD 

64931 HIGHLAND RD 

64941 HIGHLAND RD 

64951 HIGHLAND RD 

64981 HIGHLAND RD 

65011 HIGHLAND RD 

65030 HIGHLAND RD 

65031 HIGHLAND RD 

65040 HIGHLAND RD 

65044 HIGHLAND RD 

65050 HIGHLAND RD 

65061 HIGHLAND RD 

65070 HIGHLAND RD 

65080 HIGHLAND RD 

65081 HIGHLAND RD 

65104 HIGHLAND RD 

65110 HIGHLAND RD 

65111 HIGHLAND RD 

65130 HIGHLAND RD 

65131 HIGHLAND RD 

65160 HIGHLAND RD 

65161 HIGHLAND RD 

65180 HIGHLAND RD 

65181 HIGHLAND RD 

65191 HIGHLAND RD 
   

    

 
  

 

https://avionwater.com/BoilWater.html


 
 

 


